
The Office for Place is recruiting for
a new Chief Executive Officer

This is an exciting opportunity to join the Office for Place as the new Chief
Executive Officer in Stoke-on-Trent, an arms-length body to MHCLG.

http://www.government-world.com/the-office-for-place-is-recruiting-for-a-new-chief-executive-officer/
http://www.government-world.com/the-office-for-place-is-recruiting-for-a-new-chief-executive-officer/

